
Dear IATSE Local 873 Sisters, Brothers and Kin,  

 

My name is Monty Montgomerie and I am running 

for the position of Convention Delegate. 

For those of you who don’t know me, let me tell you 

a bit about myself. 

I am in my thirtieth year as a member of Local 873. 

Twenty-six of those years served in the grip 

department. During this time, I have had the privilege 

of serving the interests our local and its members in 

many capacities. 

 

Local 873 Executive Board Member: 2002 – 2007 

IATSE 873 Business Agent: 2011 – 2021 

FilmOntario Board of Directors: 2011 – 2021 

City of Toronto Film, Television and Digital Media Board: 2016 – 2022 

Provincial Minister of Culture’s Film and Television Advisory Committee: 2019 – 2021 

Section 21 Film and Television Health and Safety Advisory Committee: 2011 – current 

 

In 2021, I stepped down as IATSE 873 Business Agent and began working as an IATSE 

International Representative out of the Canadian Office in Toronto, where I continue to serve 

Local 873 and other IA film and television locals across Canada. 

I am immensely proud of our local, and I humbly ask for your vote to elect me as a Local 873 

Convention Delegate. 

 

Sincerely, 

Monty 

 


